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Newszone   


 A regular Newsletter for 


Families of Funzone 	





Term Dates…


25th March last date to book holiday club 


Club closed 25th   and 28th March 


End of term 29th March


Start of Summer term 18th April





2nd May Bank Holiday – closed 





30th May Half term Holiday club will be open 


We have recently appointed four new members to our team, we would like to take this opportunity to welcome to our drivers Andy and Dave, and welcome to our new playworkers Caroline and Michelle. All staff seem to have settled in very well. 


The staff are continually training and updating their skills some staff have recently had Child Protection and Food Hygiene training.  


Planned training for this term is Pediatric First Aid course  in March.





Remaining staff will be carrying out training for Child Protection  and food hygiene  during this term.





			 March/April 2016	





3rd Minibus!                      Thank You 





We are delighted to inform you that we have recently purchased  our third minibus for collections. This will make transporting children much smoother and quicker. The not so good news is  a window was smashed in our  new silver bus just  a few weeks ago. Because it is a new bus  and has dark windows, it needs to be ordered in by Ford, at the time of writing this we have been waiting for six weeks for the glass to come in. Apologies, but there is nothing we can do except wait  at the moment. .








Admin hours 


Heather works in the office every morning from 9-11 dealing with emails and other admin duties.  If you need to return any paperwork to us or  have any admin queries she can assist you. 


 Heather will also be in the office on a Friday afternoon  from 2pm-6pm 


Anything Heather can’t deal with she will pass to either myself or Debbie.





We would like to say 


thank you to parents who recommend us to others, it is very much appreciated and personal recommendations are the best type of advertisement! The majority of our new enquires are from personal recommendations   from existing parents.











“Easter” holidays are different this year........





Week 2 


To Infinity and Beyond....


A week of crafts which are out of this world! 


Baking space rock cakes,  puffy paint planets,  marbling inks ,  robot pencil tins,  Fizzing Jupiter’s ,  button moons,  astronaut costumes,  straw Rockets, Nebula in a jar,  beaded planets, sun catchers,   build a giant astronaut ,  and a trip to the Cinema. For all children.   Extra £5 for the Cinema trip.





Week 1


Spy kids theme.


We had a lot of fun coming up with cool activities for this theme, with invisible messaging, finger printing and ID cards, learning Morse code, making Decoders. Glow in the dark hands.  Spy bottles and scavenger hunt. 


We have two great trips planned for this week on the Wednesday visiting a Maze and a murder mystery trail in Bedfordshire Extra £8.50 for trip this week 








Some parents may be aware that the school term holidays are actually after Easter this Year. We will be closed on Good Friday and Easter Monday, then re open for the rest of the week and on the 4th April we will run our holiday club for two full weeks.  Plans are already available and parents have until 25th March to book places in the holiday club.








Children’s singing and general reminders for parents 





Activities the children have done or will be doing this term include:





New Year Resolutions 


Winter activities 


if I lived in a snow globe,


Australia Day crafts, including boomerangs, 


  animals in cold climates, 


 Valentine crafts,  


Healthy eating activities, 


making fruit smoothies,  


Chinese New Year,  


What happens in a Leap year?


St David’s Day


St Patrick’s Day


Homes around the world


Fairies and mythical creatures.     �





Our Snowflake and thankful tree Display from reception to year 2





�








Our wish fishes display 


�





Email- � HYPERLINK "mailto:funzoneletchworth@hotmail.co.uk" �funzoneletchworth@hotmail.co.uk�   tel no; 07870 168308











�








REMINDERS 


Please remember the club has a NO MOBILE policy. Please do not enter the club when you are on the phone, and please don’t answer calls whilst in the building - thank you.


Also if your child has a mobile phone they need to hand it in to a team member for safe keeping whilst at the club.


PLEASE label everything that comes to Funzone, we have an ever growing supply of lost property we can’t re-home as it isn’t labeled.   


Finally, any changes of circumstances, e.g. emergency telephone number or change of address and changes to parental responsibility. If your child is not attending after school club for any reason please let us know. You can text; call or email to let us know as we have a lot of time wasted looking for “missing” children. Thank you 














Singing Event!


Good luck to all of the children who are participating in their school choirs at   the Royal Albert Hall on the 13th March. We hope you sing as loud as we have heard you guys practice at Funzone.  You will be fabulous!  Have a great time and we look forward to hearing all about it when you return! 





�





What we have been doing...........





Childcare Vouchers


Did you know that Funzone accepts various childcare vouchers?  Let us know which system you use and we probably accept them and if we don’t we can investigate registering with them for you.


Also Working parent Tax credits are available for some working parents,  








